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Key Dates 
Looking ahead- 

Summer Show Around 

*Tuesday 9th or Thursday 11th 

July – Please complete the 

form via link sent out on 

Wednesday or below.  
https://forms.office.com/e/qBH
e8Z8iq4 

*End of Term 18th July 2024  

 
★ Word Aware   

We have introduced Word 

Aware at school. We pick a 

word a week and explore its 

meaning to extend vocabulary 

and to develop understanding 

of more complex words. 

Next week’s word will be 

Articulation  

  

 

Just as a reminder we are a NO 

NUT School, we have a number 

of pupils who have allergies, 

this includes for some pupils, 

coconut allergy, please be 

mindful of pupils using sprays or 

body lotions as they can be 

sensitive to this. 

  
 

.  

Bankside News 
The pupils have been exemplary this week. It was a real pleasure to welcome our 

new pupils in this week and the Bankside pupils were supportive, helpful and 

really interactive with the new arrivals. We managed to stay cool in the sun and 

even made some additional shade shelters in the grounds. We have been growing 

our plants in preparation for the Summer Show Around. We are going to start a 

Bankside Rocks competition to see how far away our rocks can get. Each pupil 

will design one and bring it home to take on holiday with them. More information 

to follow.  

 

Cricket Festival 
The Cricket Festival was extremely successful. The pupils were fantastic and 

managed brilliantly in an unfamiliar environment. There were lots of other 

schools there and the Bankside pupils were confident and interacted well.  

As a group, the Bankside team scored over 800 points by working together.  

 

Important Information 
We will be having new pupils in again next week. This time we are spreading the 

pupils over Mondays and Thursdays. They will be joining existing classes. Again, 

the timetables will not change for our existing pupils as we want to make sure 

they have consistency.   

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2Fe%2FqBHe8Z8iq4&data=05%7C02%7CSarah.Saleh%40banksidecollege.co.uk%7C2954226fe8fd4a8e38a008dc95e02cc3%7C1cd8e9a399594e47aa6c83e2caf1045b%7C0%7C0%7C638550037294930727%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=vxfqTH46IsKMfV%2BgU108ClqyEVxPyd25Yw57xL8ezC0%3D&reserved=0
https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2Fe%2FqBHe8Z8iq4&data=05%7C02%7CSarah.Saleh%40banksidecollege.co.uk%7C2954226fe8fd4a8e38a008dc95e02cc3%7C1cd8e9a399594e47aa6c83e2caf1045b%7C0%7C0%7C638550037294930727%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=vxfqTH46IsKMfV%2BgU108ClqyEVxPyd25Yw57xL8ezC0%3D&reserved=0

